
  

 

 

                                                                                                                              

                                                     
 
 
 
May 2022   
 
Dear Friends, 
 
In my last letter I mentioned that I would be headed to TWR’s Cary, NC, office for some additional 
training in the most effective ways to reach people living in primarily oral cultures.  These are 
people who do not read, or prefer to learn through hearing, or in some cases do not have access 
to the Bible in their language.  That training was originally scheduled for March, but then was 
postponed to April and now has been postponed again due to one of the trainers having surgery.  
Please pray for a new date to be set for the training.  Pray for me as I also continue to serve as 
Administrative Assistant to the Director of TWR’s Strategic Initiatives & Partnerships department 
and for the challenges of new ministry opportunities our department faces. 
 
TWR recently launched a new version of its website www.twr.org.  If you haven’t looked at the 
website recently, I invite you to check it out.  There are many new features including updates on 
TWR’s ministry to war-torn Ukraine and to those who are now refugees. TWR’s broadcasts into 
the area continue to be a source of comfort and provide hope that comes from a relationship with 
Jesus Christ as Savior.  Since the start of the Ukraine crisis, TWR360 www.twr360.org has seen 
an increase in Ukrainians visiting the site and listening to the programs.  Pray for this ministry. 
 
Just one of the projects described on the TWR website is for 
children in Bolivia who speak the indigenous Quechua language. 
When Tom and I were involved TWR’s Latin America ministry, we 
visited Bolivia numerous times and saw the need for reaching 
these young people.  The Quechua live primarily in the Andean 
Highlands or in difficult-to-access forest regions. Over 2 million 
children in Bolivia speak Quechua. Radio is a key ministry tool, 
and TWR not only provides programming but gives radios for the 
Bolivian children to be able to hear those programs.  Each 
episode tells them about God and teaches biblical values and 
principles in their native language. Please pray for this project and 
for the Bolivian children who are listening to the programs. For 
more information go to https://twr.org/project/radios-for-the-quechua.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and giving over the years.  Your faithful participation with us in this 
ministry is so important and such a blessing.   
 
Blessings,  

 
Peggy and Tom Corcoran 
Home address: 
1072 Highland St., Baldwin, NY 11510 
Email pcorcoran@twr.org 
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